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Following you will find some events and important reminders for November.  Please make sure to spread the word to your 

friends to sign up for the remind app.   

Wardwell Avenue Project – Update (Clinton B. Fiske Avenue between Leonard & Water Avenues):  The sewer installation 

around the school itself has been completed.  However, please continue to give yourself plenty of time in the morning for 

parking since they are still working on nearby streets.  

Building Construction:  Construction has begun on the building.  New Bridging has been built and the old bridging will be 

removed.  The next step is for the scaffolding to be put up around the building.  As soon as Mr. Ihne has more information he 

will share it.   

Volunteer Sign Up – Most of our events are full, however, we do still have some available spots open for the Holiday Fair so if 

you are interested in signing up please do so since we will be closing the on-line volunteer site on November 1st. 

November 1 – Pampered Chef Fundraiser starts 

November 6 – No School 

November 8 – Picture Re-Take 

November 12 – No School  

November 13 – Jimmy Max Fundraiser 

November 15 – ½ Day Parent Teacher Conferences  

November 17 – Box Top Contest Ends 

November 23 & 24  –  No School         

November 26-30 – Holiday Fair  

§ Volunteers – If you signed up for the Fair, the Holiday Fair Chair or your table chair will reach out 
to you.  Please note that we will work with the schedule so that you can walk around with your 
child when they come to the fair. 

§ Donations – Information regarding baked good donations as well as donations for our White 
Elephant table will also go out as we get closer. 

§ PARENTS/GUARDIANS – If you are unable to volunteer for the event you are able to come in 
when your child will be attending the fair.  A schedule will be posted to the website closer to the 
date. 


